
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 June 2007 

2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 2.1 Ms Susan Wigmore – Governors Bay Trees 
 
  Ms Susan Wigmore of 859 Governors Bay Road addressed the Board on her own behalf and 

also for other local residents regarding ongoing concerns and requests made to the previous 
and present Councils over the years for the removal of a number of trees believed to pose a 
danger that are located in road reserves in the Governors Bay area. 

 
  She spoke of recent advice received from the Council indicating that the trees in question were 

no longer considered to be a danger and would therefore not be removed as was previously 
intended.  Residents were therefore concerned at this apparent reversal of intention. 

 
  Following questions from members, the Chairperson in thanking Ms Wigmore, invited her to 

submit copies of correspondence held on the matter and indicated that this information would be 
reviewed and responded to by staff including any consequential referral to the Board for its 
consideration. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


